Boy Scouts of the Philippines



181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

Website: www.scouts.org.ph E-mail: <u>bsp@scouts.org.ph</u>

(632) 528-05-55 / (632) 527-51-09 / (632) 527-83-17 to 20 / Fax: (632) 528-05-77

11 May 2021

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Number

36

Series 2021

TO

National Executive Board Members

National Office Directors/Executives and Staff

Regional Scout Directors, Regional Field Scout Executives and Staff Council Scout Executives/Officers-In-Charge and Field Scout Executives

SUBJECT:

SECOND ROUND OF SIMULATION EXERCISE AND MOCK ELECTION

ON THE ONLINE VOTING FOR THE ELECTION OF NEB REGULAR

MEMBERS

In connection with the decision of the National Executive Board to conduct the election of the NEB Regular Members through Online Voting method using Google Form, during the Online 64th Annual National Council Meeting on 29 May 2021, there will be a second round of simulation exercise and mock election to be conducted and to be participated by the Members of the National Executive Board, National Office Directors/Executives and Staff, Regional Scout Directors, Regional Field Scout Executives and Staff and Council Scout Executives/Officers-In-Charge and Field Scout Executives on 17 May 2021 at 0930H.

The activity will be conducted through Zoom. The link will be sent to your email addresses as soon as possible.

Please be guided accordingly.

ROGELIO S. VILLA, JI Secretary General

SDH/fod